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I look forward to marking up many great bipartisan bills today, including my Reporting 
Ownership Information of Health Specified Entities Act. 

I also look forward to advancing critical legislation to help our Community Health 
Centers. 

However, I am concerned about the last minute gas stoves bill that has not received any 
process, hearing or markup in my subcommittee. 

I’ll speak more about that when it comes up, but I hope we can work together to put 
consumers first. 

 


